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Dear Parents,
     









17th June 2016










Empty Classroom day

The children have had a wonderful outdoor learning day and the weather has been perfect.  Reception were ‘listening’ to sounds, Nursery had a picnic, Year 4 made long-boats, Years 1 and 3 had a lesson in orienteering  

Football

This week our Year 4/5 teams played against High Wych Primary School.  The ‘A’ team drew 2-2 and the ‘B’ team lost 2-0 which is testament to how much they have improved.

Tag Rugby Festival Year 5
3 teams of Year 5 children went to the Rugby Club yesterday to take part in a Rugby Festival organised by the Bishop’s Stortford Sports Partnership.  All the children played well; we came 4th, 3rd and 1st in our groups but lost in the semi-finals.  Thank you to the staff who went along to supervise. 
Our Year 3 and 4 children will be taking part this afternoon and we wish them well.

Netball

Against High Wych on Wednesday

Celtic Harmony Camp - Year 3 Visit
On Tuesday our Year 3 children visited Brickendon, near Hertford to visit the Celtic Harmony Camp where the it rained fantastically!  Nevertheless, they learnt about den building, hunting and gathering and trading.  The children were very well-behaved and coped with the rain without complaint.  Thank you to Mrs Gor and Ms Laughlin for helping and the staff who went along.
Rye Meads Trip Year 1

Year 1 enjoyed a trip to Hoddesdon and RSPB Rye Meads centre where they took part in butterfly watching and went pond dipping. They were very lucky to have nice weather!  Thank you to the parents who went along to help.
Rainbow Day - it’s good to be me!
On Tuesday 28th June, Northgate will be celebrating a 'Rainbow Day' to encourage children to embrace the fact that we are all different! Children can come to school dressed in their favourite colour from head to toe- go wild with your imagination! To take part in this event, children can come to school dressed in non-uniform for a small donation. All proceeds will go towards Northgate's Pastoral support department and the Sensory Space. 

Class Photographs

You may have seen the display in our office reception area of the recent class photos taken by Pres-a-portrait.  To view them go to www.pret-a-portrait.net and use the Sitting ID NORU170516P.  There is a 10% discount for orders placed before the 30th June.
Non-Uniform for Tommy’s Day - Friday 1st July
Mrs Sullivan is organising a fund-raising day for ‘Tommy’s, a charity which carries out research into miscarriage, still and premature birth.  We are asking that in exchange for coming to school out of uniform, the children wear their own clothing showing a star or butterflies (printed or pinned on) and give a donation to the charity.  There will be a morning Cake Sale in the community room for the children.  Many thanks.  Mrs Sullivan

Association News

School Disco Our school disco is next Friday 24th June! The Foundation and KS1 disco is from 6-7pm and the KS2 disco from 7.15-8.45pm. Tickets will be available in the playground before and after school next week, or you can pay on the door (£1 extra). If you are able to help please complete this survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/9ZBKGLX 
Community News
Island BBQ
The Caribbean comes to Bishop’s Stortford on Sunday 26th June from 12.30pm at the Lawn Tennis Club, Cricketfield Lane CM23 2TD.  Pirates and Hawaiian Fancy Dress, Fun and Games for children, Steel Band, Market Stalls and authentic Caribbean food.

Allycats - Musical Theatre for Kids! - Free Taster 10.00am-12.00pm
For 7-11 year olds who want to shine!  Saturdays 9.30am-11.30am at Northgate School.  Phone Cath Dickerson on 07736 972520 or go to www.allycats.net or email snorbyns@sky.com


